
 

 

 

 

 
 
July 2017 
 
 

"Faithful is he that calleth you, who will also do it.” (I Thessalonians 5:24)  
 

 
Dear Friends and Supporting Churches, 
 
VICTORY 
Several years ago I came to know a young man who had recently received Christ as his Saviour. 
We hit it off well, and I was able to help guide him in making some "life decisions.” I got Brother 
Escobar enrolled in a Bible institute, and he has graduated and is now pastoring a growing 
independent Baptist church. I wanted to share this victory with you, because it was made possible 
by your prayers and support. 
 
ANSWERED PRAYER 
I would like to say thank you to Brother Baker in Stone Mountain, Georgia; Pastor Escobar in 
Tennessee; Pastor Bourdet in Tennessee; and Pastor Marc Johnston in North Carolina for their 
help in making it possible to have another used pickup to use on the mission field of Guatemala. 
 
YEAR-END PUSH IN SAN JOSE PINULA 
I want to remind all of our friends of our open invitation to come and participate in a big evangelism 
event in San Jose Pinula, Guatemala, this coming fall, from October to December of 2017. Anybody 
is welcome to come and be used of God here. You can come for anywhere from one to two weeks 
to two months. Food and lodging are provided; plane tickets are not. If you have any questions, 
please let me know.  
 
FINAL NOTE 
We still have no mail service in Guatemala. 
  
Thank you for your prayers and support. May the Lord bless all of you! 
 
Angel Lopez 
Guatemala 


